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Performance Improvement Projects (PIPs) 

Section 1 

Contract 
Year 

PIP Focus Target for Improvement 

2015-2017 
Prematurity - Reduce premature births to 
Medicaid-eligible women. 

*Reduce prematurity statewide by 15% by 
the end of the three-year contract period 

Section 2 

Contract 
Year 

PIP Focus Target(s) for Improvement 

Contract Year: 
2015 

Childhood Obesity - Prevent and reduce 
obesity among Medicaid-eligible children 
(18 and under) through weight-
assessment and counseling and other 
preventive methods. 

*Reduce by 10% the number of children 
who are obese on BMI measurement 
*Increase by 20% the number of children 
with a BMI documented during physical 
exam 

Contract Year: 
2016 

Attention Deficit and Hyperactivity 
Disorder (ADHD) – Increase appropriate 
ADHD diagnosis and drug utilization. 

*Reduce by 20% prescriptions among 
populations who are shown to have a high 
incidence of prescribing with a focus on 
the 0-6 population 

Contract Year: 
2017 

HIV – Increase screening for at-risk men 
and women.   

*Increase HIV screening by assuring that 
adolescents and adults ages 15 to 44 
years have had at least one test during 
the contract year.  Increase screening rate 
by 25%. 

 


